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FYI. John Brower
———————— Original Message -—--—----
Subject: Woodscape Sound Barriers
Date: Wed, 21 Dec 2005 10:27:19 EST
From: WaltLotz@aol.com
To: WaltLotzQaol.com
Dear Neighbors:
I want to take this time to thank all of you for your help in addressing
the sound barriers. This is the latest report received and I wanted to
pass it along to all of you. Hopefully within the next few months we
will have a favorable decision. I will keep you informed as to upcoming
hearing dates.
I want to wish all of you a very happy and safe holiday season.
Walt Lotz
Dear Mr. Lotz:
The draft EIS will be released for public review next month. A public
hearing will be held in February or March. At that time, the public
will be allowed to formally comment on the report.
Albert S. Mastroianni, P.E.
Civil Engineer II
New York State Thruway Authority
200 Southern Blvd.
Albany, NY 12209
(518) 471-4264
FAX (518) 436-3060
Dear Mr. Mastroianni:
Last year I had meet with you in your office to discuss the conditions
necessary for the construction of sound barriers alone the section that
abuts Woodscape and Indian Hills developments. At the time you had told me
that a reading of noise would be addressed during the summer of 2005
with the
results out in the fall. I had emailed you with the fact that I had several
property owners were open for the placement of such monitoring equipment.
Could you please at this point give me an update as to this most
important item, and if the barrier could be in place prior to
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construction? I

have several hundred families in both developments on my bulk email list
who are very concerned and want to be appraised.

Walter B. Lotz, Jr., CCIM
Realty Management NY, LLC
39 Mohawk Trail
Slingerlands, NY 12159
Office 518 435-1099

Fax 518 935-4844

Toll Free 888 300-4580
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